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July 3, 2012

Mr. Robert Mercier

CT Siting Council

Ten Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Dear Mr. Mercier:
RE: 228 Lovely Street — Docket 373 — cell tower at St. Matthews Church, Avon

Thank you for forwarding to me AT&T’s latest response in connection with
plantings done in connection with Docket 373. As you know, both the Siting
Council and the Town of Avon have invested a significant amount of time in
rev1ewmg the des1gn and overall site plan for this facility. The Siting Council
approved the project with a specific plan’ﬂng plan During the construction of this
tower a very large spruce tree was, unfortunately, toppled by the storm which
occurred fast Octobér. Thistiee Was'shibwn on the approved site plan and
discussed ih'some detail with regard to the benefit it provided in helping to
partially screen the tower from nearby single-family homes. It appeared from our
recent site walk that a small number of trees ‘called-for on the approved planting
plan have not been installed at this time. In addition, at least one of the trees that
was planted died and was cut down. The Town concurs that the ability to plant
additional trees along the east side of the building is very difficult; we would
request, instead, that any additional trees not planted that were called for on the -

. original plan be installed in the general area of where the large spruce iree was .
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cent ﬂg to remb j ‘10‘1165

Sincerely,
[“‘ - . - - .

Steven Kushner '
Dnector of Plannmg and C ommumty Development
Copy Brandon Robertson Town Manager
J o]m McCahﬂl Plannmg Specmhst
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